
GVFD  receives donation

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska board member Keith Olsen recently selected the Grant
Volunteer Fire Department to receive a $1,250 gift in his name as part of the company’s board
directed contributions program.
 “Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska is committed to giving back to the customers and
communities it serves,” said Rob Trebilcock, manager of community relations. “We
wholeheartedly support programs that promote healthier and happier communities throughout
the state.” 
 Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska, an independent licensee of the Blue Cross Blue Shield
Association, insures or provides benefit administration to more than 700,000 people. Blue Cross
and Blue Shield of Nebraska is a mutual insurance company created for and committed to
providing the health and wellness solutions the people value most.
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